
 
9th July 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

FENHIL FESTIVAL – RECEPTION & KS1 

 
The PTA would like to invite your child/ren to join us at our first ever FenHil Festival.   

 

The Festival will run this Friday 13th July immediately after school and will finish at 4.30pm.  This will be a dress 

down day so the children will already be in non uniform. 

 

We are charging £5 for a wristband to gain entry to the Festival.  For this the children will receive a snack which will 

consist of a small ham or cheese sandwich, packet of plain crisps and a piece of homemade cake on arrival (squash 

and water will be available throughout).  There will be the option for them to have their face painted and they will 

each receive a bubble wand to take home.  The disco will be out on the field so the children can have a dance and find 

some shade to cool down. 

 

If you think your child/ren would like to come, please complete the slip below and return to school  

by Wednesday 11th July with the required amount for each child (in an envelope) marked Fenhil Festival. 

 

If you have any queries,  please email us at:  fhpspta@gmail.com. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

PTA Committee 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

PTA FenHil Festival  

 
1st Child’s Name  ……………………………………………….     Class   …………………………………………. 

 

 

Please tick if you are happy for your child to have their Face Painted:  Yes                     No 

 

 

Please tick if you are happy for your child to have a snack:                   Yes         No                               

   

 

2nd Child’s Name  ………………………………………………     Class   …………………………………………. 

 

Please tick if you are happy for your child to have their Face Painted:     Yes     No  

 

 

Please tick if you are happy for your child to have a snack: Yes     No 

 

 

Please find enclosed £    ……………….  

 

Parent/Carers Signature ………………………………………………    


